
Members
Needed
Is special education or early

childhood education something
you care about? 

Do you wish to influence
changes? 

Come join the
State
Interagency
Coordinating
Council (SICC)! 

We are actively recruiting new
community members statewide to
improve the quality of life for young
children who experience disabilities.

Our council advises state agencies on
the unmet needs of students

experiencing disabilities in Early
Intervention/Early Childhood Special

Education. Our council includes
parents, people experiencing  
disabilities, educators, partner

agencies, and community members.

Interested? Contact Mandy Stanley
(mandy.stanley@ode.oregon.gov) 

or go to the 
Oregon Department of Education : State

Interagency Coordinating Council
webpage

Meetings are virtual or hybrid option.  

mailto:mandy.stanley@ode.oregon.gov
https://www.oregon.gov/ode/students-and-family/SpecialEducation/earlyintervention/Pages/sicc.aspx
https://www.oregon.gov/ode/students-and-family/SpecialEducation/earlyintervention/Pages/sicc.aspx

